

September 2022

Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life's Key Ministry,

We have received some encouragement over the last few weeks though an increase in new enrollments. This has mainly come because of help from Set Free Prison Ministries in Riverside, California. While they do not use the Emmaus courses, they send out other material that is similar and have a large nationwide student base. When inmates get to the end of their curriculum, they have been so kind as to include an Emmaus Worldwide enrollment card with their final set of courses, encouraging them to continue on with the Emmaus courses if they desire to learn more. We have seen these cards start to come in over the past month or so, and the number we receive is growing each week.

I am hopeful that these new enrollments will continue to grow and balance out the decline we have seen over the past 18 months or so. We are consistently to the point where we are only mailing every other week, as we have not been able to meet the 200 package threshold for bulk mailing in a single week since the end of May. We trust the Lord will touch the hearts of those that are showing interest, and that they will find the knowledge they are seeking as they learn more about Christ.

"For the Lord gives wisdom; from His mouth come knowledge and understanding." - Proverbs 2:6

DEAR LIFE'S KEY,

"I just want to thank you guys for everything you do for people like me. I don't feel like people tell you enough how special you are and how loved you truly are in Jesus name. Just remember He sees all you do for us and how many people like me have changed their way of thinking and took the steps to walk in Jesus' path because of your course. Thank you so much, and God bless you!" - Jacob (Indiana)

"Grace be to you and peace from God the Father, and from the Lord Jesus Christ. Brethren, if I can say anything, it should be praise to God and our Father for the fact I've been blessed with such a long time of studying under your ministry and Emmaus Correspondence Schools' study materials for well over a year and a half - which 'Born to Win' was one of the very first of but a few study courses I did that got me back on my feet in my walk with our Savior when I first started my exile. This most recent course makes 21 study courses, the most and highest count of individual courses of all the 7 other Christian ministries I am studying under.

You all are always in my heart as my brethren and co-heirs of the coming yet ever-present Kingdom, and I will always keep you all in my prayers to the Father. Until we all meet to celebrate together at the marriage supper of the Lamb." - Kenny (Virginia)

For HIS Glory,

Tim Priano, Director

LK